
 

 
   

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

   

 

WARM UP FOR THE MID-TERMS THE THS 

WAY BY VOTING FOR THE THS BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS! 
As required by Article VI, Section 2, of the 

Bylaws of The Heinlein Society, electronic 

voting of the General Membership of The 

Heinlein Society for the Board of Directors will 

be done using the simplyvoting.com website. 

The poll will open on Friday, 10 Aug 2018, at 

Midnight Pacific Daylight Time and close on 

Sunday 26 Aug 2018 at 11:59 PM Pacific 

Daylight Time. Voting instructions will be sent 

to the General Membership with specific 

website details, passwords, and any additional 

information, before the ballot opens. 

 

As a reminder, the Annual Meeting of THS will 

be 9 Sep 2018 at 12:00 noon Pacific Daylight 

Time.  

 

https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=8b2f98eabd&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=5972d4197d&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=9ae02d5733&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=f193a68273&e=da4d818496
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2018-2019 ACADEMIC YEAR SCHOLARSHIPS WINNERS ANNOUNCED 

 

The continued growth in scholarship applications is truly amazing. This year we 

received a total of 301 scholarship applications, almost doubling last year’s 

number, which was nearly double the year before that. Sadly though, we seem to 

be getting very few international entries. I continue to be astounded by the wealth 

of excellent candidates. Our scholarship committee truly had our work cut out for 

us to narrow it down to three. Here are this year’s winners: 

 Carson Butler – Carson is this year’s winner of the Virginia Heinlein 

Memorial Scholarship – the “Ginny”. She was also the winner of the first 

“Ginny”, which we awarded in 2016. She is attending the University of 

Virgina entering her junior year. She is majoring in Cognitive Science. While 

in high school she was selected to attend the Frances Hesselbein Student 

Leadership Program at the U.S. Air Force Academy. In addition to a 

potential career in neuroscience, she is interested in aerospace and would 

“… love to work for NASA one day.” 

 Reese Caldwell – Reese wins this year’s Dr. Jerry Pournelle Memorial 

Scholarship. This fall he will be attending Harvard University as a freshman, 

majoring in Chemical and Physical Biology. For his research into external 

control activity in synthetic cells with light, he was named one of the top 40 

high school scientists in the country by the Regeneron Science Talent 

Search and has presented at two international conferences. After 

completing his Bachelor’s, he plans to continue on to obtain his PhD in 

bioengineering, and eventually to work for a university. 

 Emma Sebesta – Emma wins this year’s Dr. Yoji Kondo Memorial 

Scholarship. She begins her university experience as a freshman at Indiana 



 

University Bloomington. She is working toward dual majors in Biochemistry 

and Spanish, with a minor in Psychology. She will be part of IU’s ASURE 

program (Arts and Sciences Undergraduate Research Experience). She 

was Salutatorian of her high school graduating class and received a gold 

medal on the National Spanish Exam. After obtaining her Bachelor’s, she 

plans to continue on to attend medical school and obtain her residency. Her 

dream is to become a fellow at the Office of the Chief Medical Examiner in 

New York City. 

Our other top ten finalists, in alphabetical order, are: 

 Kayla Keith 

 Neetij Krishnan 

 Kyra Moosmueller 

 Natalie Murren 

 Spencer Pote 

 Stephen Rosene 

 Edith Steffenhagen 

We wish our winners, and indeed all of the applicants, great success in their 

academic pursuits and in their future careers. We have no doubt that they will use 

their knowledge as a springboard to Pay It Forward. 

 



 

 

LibertyCon just joined The Heinlein Society Blood Drives and checked 

in with 38 donations! Thanks to:  

Sir Brad Handley GCE,NS,QBM  

Section Leader - MARDET HMS Ajax 

Royal Manticoran Marine Corps 

Sergeant Major 

and Blood Assurance. 

 

WorldCon is shaping up to be a major drive, and many volunteers will 

be needed at the recruiting table. Sign up at: tinyurl.com/worldconbloodtable 

 

Volunteers are also needed at the canteen to promote the society and 

hand out pins and thank you cards. Sign up at: https://tinyurl.com/WldCanteen 

 

UPCOMING BLOOD DRIVES:  

 Readercon, Burlington, MA, July 12-15 

 Gen Con 2018, Indianopolis, August 2-5 

 Worldcon 76, San Jose, August 16-20 

 Dragoncon, Atlanta, Aug 30-Sep 3 

Keep up with all the Blood Drives news 

https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=b4f3d500aa&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=855b5de565&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=ae16421558&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=fbb068a659&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=25a3fc7882&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=3f391f7e62&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=d3d553c658&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=f5d96f090b&e=da4d818496


 

Over 18,463 Books Sent! 
The Heinlein For Heroes program (H4H) sends free books to 

troops, veterans, and military families. We send only to 

individuals or units that have requested SF material.  Clearly 

many of our military men and women WANT to read good 

science fiction, including Heinlein. To meet that demand, our 

shipments go around the globe, as well as to veterans’ hospitals here at home. 

  

Contributions keep coming in, but your help is 

still needed. We need gently used paperbacks—

and especially Heinleins, as we include Heinlein 

books in every shipment. 

  

Money contributions are used to buy books 

wherever we find them (book dealers, eBay) at 

the right price.  But free is even better than 

cheap. Is an SF friend or neighbor downsizing? 

You can help them and help us! 

  

Go to heinleinsociety.org/h4h/ for information 

on where to send books or money. 

 

Image: recent shipment 

 

 

RECENT THANK YOUS: 

Folks, 

One of our Marines got a shipment of your books out here in 

Okinawa. Everyone grabbed something, including me, and I wanted 

to say "thank you" for the gift. We do have a library out here, 

but some of the older, more arcane titles are kind of thin on the 

ground. Robert Heinlein is a favorite author of mine. 

https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=15e1b12a7b&e=da4d818496


  

Semper Fi,  

LtCol Bryan Stotts/USMC 

III MEF/G-3/COPS/EOD  

 

 

Thank you at operationpaperback and the Heinlein4Heros for the 

recent shipment of science fiction books. They are greatly 

appreciated 

Terry L Fore 

   

 

  

I wish I could express to you what it means to receive support 

from those at home but I'm afraid my skill with words is lacking 

in that regard. 

 

Thank you again for all that you and others do for us. It means 

more than you'll ever know. 

 

With gratitude, 

SGT Philip Woolfenden 

P.S. The included photo is from our Memorial Day ceremony. Sorry 

about the quality. My cell phone camera is only so so.  



 

 

 

 

 

FINAL UPDATES FOR THS WORLDCON ACTIVITIES 
by Keith Kato  

 

This Newsletter includes the only edition you will see before the San Jose 

Worldcon 16-20 August 2018. Drop by The Heinlein Society’s Fan Table for last-

nanosecond information. HERE IS WHAT YOU NEED >>>  

 

 

BREAKFAST IS THE MOST IMPORTANT MEAL OF THE DAY 
by Keith Kato 

Society Member Dr. Gregory Benford recently sent us this photo from his 

breakfast table while on a riverboat cruise of the Seine River in France. Note the 

quotation at the bottom of the menu, from Friday. As best we can determine, 

https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=198971a87a&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=6a5a42fb8c&e=da4d818496


 

this cruise can be booked at https://www.scenic.com.au/our-5-star-ships/scenic- 

gem.  

 

In contra-distinction, we should point out that early in Glory Road, Oscar 

Gordon sits down for a large breakfast in Nice, France, saying “The French think 

that a man can face the day with chicory and milk, and a croissant, which 

probably accounts for their unstable politics.” Vive la France!  

 

https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=61a9a13df5&e=da4d818496
https://heinleinsociety.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0111449fb4aa9ab39cc06f37a&id=61a9a13df5&e=da4d818496


 

 

All permanent membership cards for those who became members on or before 

September 15th, 2017 have been shipped! Please contact Ken Walters at 

membershiprenewal@heinleinsociety.org if you have not received yours.  
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